
BANBURY HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

Winter 2004-2005 Programme 
All meetings are held at Banbury Museum. 

Thursday 9th December. 7.30 p.m. 
The History of Oxford College Gardens. Michael Pirie, head gardener, Green 

College, Oxford. 

Thursday 13th January 2005. 7.30 p.m. 
Oxfordshire houses. John Pilling, M.A. (based on his book Oxfordshire 

Houses). 

Thursday 10th February 2005. 7.30 p.m. 
Church and Chapel and the Religious Census of 1851 — touching on 

nonconformity in north Oxfordshire. Dr Kate Tiller, former Academic 
Dean, Oxford University Department of Continuing Education. 

Thursday 10th March 2005. 7.30 p.m. 
Archaeology of Roman Oxfordshire. Paul Booth, Oxfordshire Archaeology. 

All meetings are held at the 
Banbury Museum, Spiceball Park Road, Banbury, 

at 7.30 p.m. 
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